
 
 

                                                                                                    January 8, 2013

 CAAL has just posted a new blog on the topic of "graying" in adult
education leadership.  Marcie Foster (CLASP), Robert Hughes (Seattle
University), and four CAAL staff (Forrest Chisman, Garrett Murphy, James
Parker, and Gail Spangenberg) present their thoughts on this issue.

We hope you'll find the discussion stimulating and add your own comments.
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